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Subject: FW: Message of importance

-----Original Message----- 
From: Trudy Latchman   
Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 4:25 PM 
To: MayorAdmin <MayorAdmin@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Message of importance 

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize 
and trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello, my name is Trudy Latchman I live at 555 Alward Street  I received a notice that someone was 
requesting to build a Domino Pizza in the vacant lot beside me. I seen it was denied and I’m very happy you did that 
as that would make it very dangerous for us seniors walking along or scooting along the street. With more traffic 
comes more danger to us seniors as well as more foot traffic. I hope if they try again you will deny it again. 
Thank you for reading this 

Trudy Latchman 
Sent from my iPad 
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